
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In response to the ongoing coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, Soccer Nova Scotia 

has suspended all sanctioned activities, effective March 13th, 2020 until further notice. 
 

Soccer Nova Scotia sanctioned activities include, but not limited to, all 

competitions, all league play, training/practices, coach and match official 

education and team building activities. 
 

To ensure the health and safety of our players, coaches, match officials and 

administrators, all Districts, Clubs and Leagues will cease operations until 

further notice. We ask that Districts, Clubs and Leagues communicate this to their 

members. 
 

The offices of Soccer NS will be closed to the public during this period of time but 

staff will be available through email and phone to assist where necessary. BMO 

Soccer Centre will be closed to the public until further notice. 
 

 

Yours in Soccer and Safety, 
 

 

 

Phil Swinney 

President, Soccer Nova Scotia 

 

 

 

Brad Lawlor 

 

Executive Director, Soccer Nova Scotia 


